
From: Jason Myers   
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 9:42 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Applications for Amendments to the Urban Hamilton Official Plan and Zoning By-law 05-200 for 
Lands Located at 442, 450, 454 and 462 Wilson Street East (Ancaster Ward 12) 
 
Ladies and gentlemen 
I wholeheartedly oppose this build.  It falls completely outside of the decorum of Ancaster as a heritage 
community, and opens the doors to even larger scale buildings in the future.  This is a slippery slope best 
avoided. 
Sincerely, 
Jason Myers 
 
Sent from Mail for Windows 
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